
Scripture Readings
Sunday, June 2, 2024 (3rd Sunday of Pentecost

1 Cor. 2:1-10; Jn 14:21-27
Sunday, June 9, 2024 (4th Sunday of Pentecost)

1 Cor 2:11–16; Lk 10:21–24
Sunday, June 16, 2024 (5th Sunday of Pentecost)

Phil 3:7–14; Mt 10:1–7

Sunday, June 2, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Sunday, June 9, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock
Mireille Abi Aad (Marwan Abi Aad’s sister.)

Sunday, June 16, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock
For all fathers living and deceased

Sunday, June 23, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Sunday, June 30, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Sunday, July 7, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at 7:30 p.m.
Divine Liturgy in honor of the Blessed Massabki Brothers

Sunday, July 14, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Sunday, July 21, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock (Feast of St. Sharbel)

Sunday, July 28, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Reconciliation (Confession) is available every Sunday between
10:15 and 10:45 a.m. before the Divine Liturgy.
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Sunday, June 2,  2024, Third Sunday of Pentecost

Let us Pray the Rosary
Please join fellow parishioners as we pray the Holy Rosary every
Sunday at 10:15 a.m. in preparation for the Divine Liturgy and in
honor of our Blessed Mother, Mary.

Ushers for Sunday, June 2, 2024
Halim Younes, Gebran Fattouche, Antoine Issa and Joseph Nasr

Ushers for Sunday, June 9, 2024
Fawzi Abouchabke, Maroun Mezher, Tony El-Khouri and Mark
Malkoun

Ushers for Sunday, June 16, 2024
Halim Younes, Vicor Beasley, Antoine Issa and Jack Seraphim

Altar Servers for Sunday, June 2, 2024
George Beasley and Marek Oszwaldowski

Altar Servers for Sunday, June 9, 2024
Matteo AbouJaoude, Jason Nasr and Dominic Mannato

Thank you for your generosity
Summary of the Collection for Sunday, May 26, 2024
Regular Collection $2140
Contribution by mail $  180
Individual Contributions $  200
May 22, 2024 $  135
Thank you for your generosity and may God bless you all.

Second Collection 
On Sunday, June 30, 2024, Feast of Sts. Peter & Paul, a second
collection will be taken for the Holy Father (Peter’s Pence). The entire
collection is sent to the Holy Father to assist him with emergency
financial assistance to aid the neediest throughout the world. 

15th Annual Benefit Dinner for the Eparchy of Saint Maron

Bishop Gregory Mansour invites you to join him at the 15th Annual
Benefit Dinner for the Eparchy of Saint Maron of Brooklyn on
Thursday, October 24, 2024, at the Union League Club in New
York. The proceeds will support seminarians, parishes and missions,
retired priests, help to our church in the Middle East, and our newly
acquired St. Sharbel Spiritual Center. Thank you for your support.
Details, cost and ways to support the event will follow.

Religious Education (2024-2025) Registration
Starting this Sunday, June 2, 2024, Janine Helou will be taken
registration for Religious Education (Sunday School) program for
2024-2025 school year. The Religious Education Program, open to all
children from Pre/K to 12th grade, will start in the middle of
September 2024.

Congratulations are due
Congratulations are due to Deacon Alejandro Landin for being
ordained a priest on June 1, 2024, for the Eparchy of Our Lady of
Lebanon. Fr. Landin studied at Our Lady of Lebanon Seminary for the
last five years. As we congratulate him on his ordination we also wish
him God’s graces and blessings as he begins his priestly ministry.
Indeed, the harvest is great but the laborers are few. May the Lord
God continue to send holy and industrious workers to His Church.



Save the Date
� Saturday, September 21, 2024, Our Lady of Lebanon Annual Lebanese Food Festival

from 12 noon to 11 p.m. More information in future bulletins.

� The annual Our Lady of Lebanon Maronite Church Charity Golf Tournament to be
held at the Trump National Golf Club in Potomac Falls, Virginia

� October 3, 2024, afternoon for the golf tournament and Saturday, October 5, 2024,
evening for the reception and dinner.

If you have any questions, please contact Fouad Arbid (farbid@comcast.net) or Pierre Khattar
(pierre.khattar@gmail.com).
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